
 

                                15.12.2023 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
I am pleased to announce that the situation at the Polish-Ukrainian border has fully 
normalized. 
 
At Centravis, production is advancing without interruption. We have a steady supply 
of energy, water, and billets, which ensures that our operations continue to run 
efficiently. Our team's is fully dedicated and our equipment is performing to our high 
standards. 
 
Our sales offices around the world are operational and at your service. The team is 
prepared to assist with any inquiries and support you with your orders. 
 
I am currently in a train, heading to Ukraine to engage with our brave production team 
and to visit our clients. 
 
Should you require any assistance or have questions, please feel free to reach out at 
your convenience. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust in us. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


